
2023 Silver Lake Garden Club Membership Meeting Programs 

  All meetings are held at Silver Lake Village Hall.  Social time at 12:30 pm.  Speaker at 1:00 pm. 

 

3/20/23    The Making of Maple Syrup    Luncheon provided. 
John Cermack of Sugar Creek Farm will present “The Making of Maple Syrup” describing the history of 
maple syrup making and the modern methods used today.  Popular maple products will be available for 
purchase and a door prize will be given to one lucky attendee!  

4/17/23    Let’s plant Dahlias     Dessert provided. 
Master Gardener Lee Paulson returns with another informative gardening program--this time regarding 
dahlias.  Merrily Sprague will kindly be donating dahlia tubers for members to plant in their gardens and 
we invite members to bring cuttings of these plants to a fall meeting to enjoy these beautiful blooms.  A 
plant exchange will be held to share any perennials you are dividing this spring. 

5/15/23   Wild Back Yards     Luncheon provided. 
Rob Curtis from Summit Metro Parks will share ways each of us can encourage the environment around 
us to thrive. This educational program is for both novice and experienced gardeners. 

6/19/23   Gardening with Herbs    Dessert provided. 
Experienced gardener Noelle Akin from Petitti’s Garden Center returns with suggestions for gardening 
with herbs.  Petitti’s will once again generously provide specimen plants as door prizes! 

7/15/23 Silver Lake Festival at Silver Lake Park  

No meeting is held in August. 

9/18/23   The National Register of Historic Places & Homes in Silver Lake  Luncheon provided. 
Garden Club member Courtney Zimmerman will present this informative program. 

10/16/23   A Beautiful Fall Flower Arrangement  Dessert provided.  
Linda Boardman from Dietz Florist will share helpful ideas and tips as she demonstrates making a floral 
arrangement which will be given as a door prize to a lucky attendee of this program. 

11/13/23   Fire Safety In and Around Your Home Luncheon provided. 
Silver Lake resident Captain Ryan Bowers of the Lorain Fire Department will present important fire safety 
reminders - for both inside and outside your home. Topics will include the importance of both smoke and 
carbon monoxide detectors, whether you should close your bedroom door at night, and considerations 
for the outside of your home.  

12/11/23   Holly and Ivy High Tea    Luncheon provided.   
The Cuyahoga Falls High School Choir will entertain us with beautiful Christmas music as we gather to 
celebrate the spirit of the season at our Annual High Tea. 

Thank you to Mary Johnson, Program Chair, and section representatives Teresa Good, Diane Reitz and 
Whitney Bowers for developing this wonderful lineup of 2023 programming! 


